
Separate sealed Bids are requested for the Narrows Sewer System – Electrical Improvements 

Project, generally consisting of the following work (the "Work"): 

 

Construction of various electrical improvements at the Town wastewater treatment plant and 

at five lift stations. 

 

Bids will be received by Terry Nicholson, Town Manager at: 

 

Town of Narrows 

210 Main Street 

Narrows, Virginia 24124 

tnicholson@townofnarrows.org 

 

until 3:00 PM local prevailing time on Friday January 27, 2023.  Bids shall be publicly 

opened and read aloud at that time.  Emailed Bids are acceptable.  The Town is not 

responsible for electronic delivery anomalies and Bidders should verify email receipt. 

 

The Contract Documents may be examined at the following locations: 

 

Town of Narrows, 210 Main Street Narrows, Virginia 24124 (540-726-2423) 

Peed & Bortz, LLC, Civil & Environmental Engineers, 20 Midway Plaza Drive #100 

Christiansburg, VA 24073 (540-394-3214) 

 

Copies of the Contract Documents may be obtained by contacting Jonathan McClure at the 

office of Peed & Bortz, LLC. 

 

Should the apparent low bid exceed available funds, the Owner reserves the right to negotiate 

with the apparent low bidder to obtain a contract price within available funds. 

 

Bidders shall comply with Virginia Code Section 54.1-1112 regarding information required 

with bid.  Envelopes containing bids shall be clearly marked with the Bidder’s Class A 

Contractor License number. 

 

By:  Terry Nicholson, Narrows Town Manager 

Date:  January 5, 2023 

 


